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In appreciation of the Pilot Organizations participating in the ISO Project on 
uptake and use of ISO 26000 Guidance on Social Responsibility within the 
Middle-East and North Africa (MENA) region  

 
 

  Dear Dr. Eng. Riad,  
 

The International Organization for Standardization (ISO) and Egyptian Organization for 
Standardization and Quality (EOS) would like to thank you for the participation of your 
organization in the project mentioned above which was funded by the Swedish International 
Development Cooperation Agency (Sida). 
 
This project intended to promote a common understanding of ISO 26000 Guidance 
on social responsibility in the MENA region.  
 
We highly appreciate the efforts you and your staff ,  in col laboration with the 
international and nat ional project experts and EOS have devoted to develop the 
required project del iverables in order to faci l i tate the integrat ion of ISO 26000 in 
your organization. Kindly note that this letter is not meant as an evaluat ion or 
cert i f icat ion of any kind. 
 
Again, thank you for your enthusiast ic and active part ic ipation and we look forward 
to your organization implementing the project outcome to achieve posit ive results 
for sustainable environmental,  social  and economic development. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 

  Rob Steele      Dr. Eng. Hassan Magied 
ISO Secretary-General   Chairman of EOS 
 
 


